
Review of Mt. SAC 2018 Educational and Facilities Master Plan 
April 26, 2017 

 
We're making great progress on the College's 2018 Educational and Facilities Master 
Plan!  Drafts of the first two chapters are now available for your review and 
comment.  There are two purposes for this review: 
 
1.  Conceptual review:  Is there anything that should be added?    
2.  Factual review: Are there errors? 
 
Please do not include grammatical, pagination, or format issues in your feedback.  The 
final document will be carefully reviewed for these details. 
 
The Master Plan Steering Committee reviewed the drafts of Chapters 1 and 2 in late 
March and this draft incorporates their feedback. The two draft chapters are: 
 
Chapter 1: This background chapter describes the context in which this long-term plan 
is being developed.  The chapter includes a brief review of the College's early history, a 
summary of the College today, and the national and state economy and higher 
education issues.  
 
Chapter 2: This chapter is a data portfolio that includes an external scan, an internal 
scan, and projections for the College's growth. 
 
These chapters are now posted on the Master Planning 
website http://www.mtsac.edu/efmp/documents_to_review.html and are available for 
your review and comment.  Please provide your feedback using the online Feedback 
Form, also located on the Master Planning website.   
 
Please submit your online feedback by Friday, May 5.  If you prefer to send an email, 
please submit your feedback to Laura Martinez, lmartinez@mtsac.edu, or you may 
submit your written response to Laura Martinez, in 4-2465.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Jeff Archibald, Irene Malmgren, Audrey Yamagata-Noji  
Master Plan Steering Committee Tri-Chairs 
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